
 
To: UPHS Physicians and Staff 
From: The Division of Precision and Computational Diagnostics (PCD) 
 Jennifer Morrissette, Ph.D., Scientific Director, Clinical Cytogenetics Laboratory 
 Jacquelyn Roth, Ph.D., Assistant Professor of Clinical Pathology and Laboratory Medicine 
 Vania Aikawa, M.D., Technical Specialist, Clinical Cytogenetics Laboratory   

Jason Rosenbaum, M.D., Assistant Professor of Clinical Pathology and Laboratory Medicine 
Kojo Elenitoba-Johnson, M.D., Director, Division of Precision and Computational Diagnostics  

Date: February 19, 2020 
Re: Preliminary Results: Cytogenetics 

 
The Cytogenetics laboratory offers assays designed to detect chromosomal abnormalities. Cytogenetics is pleased 
to announce the implementation of preliminary result delivery directly in the Electronic Medical Record (EMR, i.e., 
PennChart/EPIC). Preliminary results for conventional cytogenetics and/or FISH testing, when available, may be 
found in the EMR beginning on Monday, February 24. Preliminary results will be supplanted by a final report when 
complete. Preliminary results should be interpreted cautiously and may differ from final results. 
 
Please refer to the header of the report in the EMR to determine if the results displayed are preliminary or final. 
 
 
For additional information and questions: Call the Cytogenetics Laboratory (215-662-4937) on weekdays 
during regular business hours. 
 

 


